Chairs-Please note the proposal below that may affect your existing minors by proposing them to SU to be available to their students.  Currently, per the SU catalog, the only minors available from ESF to SU students are:
 

Minor in Construction Management
Minor in Landscape Architecture Studies
Minor in Natural Resources and Environmental Policy
Please let me know if you do not wish any of your existing minors to be included in this blanket action.
Regards,
Gary
==============================================================================
Gary M. Scott, Ph.D.
Professor and Chair
Paper and Bioprocess Engineering       Phone:  315-470-6501
SUNY-ESF                                                 Fax:  315-470-6945
One Forestry Drive                                   Email:  gscott@esf.edu
Syracuse, NY  13210                                 Website:  http://web.syr.edu/~gscott
==============================================================================
  

 



From: S S. Shannon 
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 2:30 PM
To: Gary M. Scott; Barbara A. Newman
Cc: Bruce C. Bongarten
Subject: Proposal to add new SU minors
Gary-

Per our conversation earlier this week, I’d like to formally propose to the ESF Committee on Instruction that all current undergraduate minors available to ESF students, with the exception of the “Management” and “Computer and Information Technology” minors already hosted substantially by SU (and thus redundant alongside existing SU minors), be opened to students from Syracuse University.  The underlying rationale for this change is to encourage greater utilization of ESF courses by SU students, particularly in key areas of our programs and curricula that may not be available on the SU campus and might provide academic enrichment to both ESF and SU.  This may also provide an additional and attractive source of accessory instruction “backflow”  from SU, adding a financial as well as academic incentive to this proposal.  I will be happy to present this idea at our next COI meeting if that would be appropriate.

Thank you- 

Scott Shannon, Dean of Instruction & Graduate Studies

SUNY College of Environmental Science and Forestry

227 Bray Hall - 1 Forestry Drive

Syracuse, NY   13210

315-470-6599

sshannon@esf.edu
